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Communications 

Holiday and winter travel for FANS recipients 
 

Start Date:  November 15, 2024 
End Date:   December 31, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 45 sec 

 
The Department of Education reminds eligible Financial Assistance for Nunavut 

Students (FANS) to book their travel at least two weeks before your requested travel 

date.  

This reminder is for students travelling home for the holidays and to those students who 

will be starting their post-secondary program in January. 

If your Approval of FANS Benefits Letter confirms that you are eligible for the travel 

benefit, please complete the FANS Travel Form and submit it to 

FANSTravel@gov.nu.ca. 

Please note that changing your travel itinerary after it has been booked by FANS may 

result in a change fee that you will be responsible for paying. 

FANS students can check in three bags when travelling to and from school. 

If you have questions about the FANS Travel Form or need assistance, contact the 

FANS office at FANSTravel@gov.nu.ca. 
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